Support continues to grow
for the Asia Bus Response
initiative, which now has
pledges from operators for the
supply of 65 buses for areas hit
by December’s tsunami. It has
secured the support of House of
Commons Transport Committee
chairman Gwyneth Dunwoody
who says: “| hope everyone will
take this appeal seriously and
support it with the enthusiasm
it deserves.” To learn more visit
www.asiabusresponse.co.uk.



